GET Committee
“

From: Eve Hogan <evehogan@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 4:34 PM
To: GET Committee '
Subject: Support of Will Spence.

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing this in support of appointing Will Spence as the Director of Housing.

| got to know Mr. Spence as the Director of Planning when took time out of his busy world to assist us with resolving
issues we had with some of the people in the planning department who seem to pride themselves on being
obstructionists to citizens.

Will listened, investigated, and assisted in getting a reasonable resolution to the problem. He has made time to
speak with us repeatedly whenever we needed help. He, personally, gave me hope for Maui County’s Planning
Dept....Il am certain that Mr. Spence is that he GENUINELY cares about the citizens of Maui County and will work
tirelessly to find housing solutions to meet the needs of the community, while providing service-minded leadership.

Thank you for your consideration!
Much aloha

Eve Hogan

Owner of The Sacred Garden
Member of the Ag Working Group



